
From:
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: new Bill extending the Public Health Emergency Response measures from 30 September 2021 to 30 April

2022.
Date: Tuesday, 6 July 2021 9:54:45 PM

I disagree with this bill
There has been an abuse of power with the existing emergency powers and I do not agree to
them being extended

People that are well should not be restricted
The government needs an exit strategy that is not dependent upon one form of treatment
or approach only
All forms of treatment that support and improve innate immunity need to be explored
and utilised as a matter of urgency
I do not agree with forced and coerced medical treatment without consent. Making
someone’s access to work, service, loved one, event etc is not respecting the laws
governing peoples right to medical freedom.
Any and all testing for Covid utilising PCR testing needs to report the number of cycles
utilised and the number of cycles should be used at the recommended minimum by the
creator of the test. Cycles known to cause false positives should not be used.
Masking does not work and there has been a multitude of research on the matter that has
proved this. Both in the past two decades and also recently.
Masks mandating needs to be stopped – not only because it does not work but also
because it makes people sicker and therefore more likely to contract respiratory diseases.
Proper reporting, recording and investigation into vaccine injuries needs urgent attention

Yours sincerely
Joanne Douglas
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